



February 15, 2021

Group Contact Name Agency Name Street Address City State Zip Code

Dear Provider,

On behalf of United Healthcare Community Plan I am writing to invite your organization to participate in claims testing for 29I Facilities. Our intent is to test all aspects of the claims adjudication process to ensure a smooth transaction.

Effective July 1, 2021 Voluntary Foster Care Agencies will be reimbursed via managed care.

Testing will begin April 1, 2021. We will be holding claims testing webinars on *Tuesday March 16<sup>th</sup> at 3:00pm and Thursday March 25<sup>th</sup> at 10am* to further explain the claims testing process and organizational requirements. If your organization is interested in claims testing and attending a webinar to learn more about this exciting opportunity please respond via email <a href="mailto:hopkins@optum.com">heidi hopkins@optum.com</a> and write in the Subject line: *New York Children's Claim Testing*.

If you have any questions, please contact Network Management at the above e-mail. Sincerely,

**Behavioral Network Services**